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Environmental Health 
 
EHS Circular Letter #2017-25 
 
Date: August 1, 2017 
 
To: Licensed Lead Abatement Consultant Contractors 
 
From: Krista M. Veneziano, MPH, CHES, RS 

Supervising Epidemiologist 
 Environmental Practitioner Licensure Program 

Re: Revision to the Lead Abatement Consultant Contractor Licensing Discipline 
 
The Connecticut Department of Public Health (DPH) Environmental Practitioner Licensure Program has 
historically approved licensure for the Lead Abatement Consultant Contractor discipline; allowing one 
license for both lead abatement and lead consulting work. This practice will be discontinued immediately 
for initial licensure and as of October 1, 2017 for renewals.  
 
All currently licensed Lead Abatement Consulting Contractors will have the opportunity, during their 
next licensing renewal, to choose either a Lead Abatement Contractor or Lead Consulting Contractor 
license. If the contractor would like to continue to be licensed to perform both lead abatement and lead 
consulting work the contractor must apply for both individual licenses.  
 
Please contact Krista Veneziano at krista.veneziano@ct.gov with your license number and your choice of 
licensure moving forward: Lead Abatement Contractor or Lead Consultant Contractor.  
 
 
Please note: Renewal notices will NOT be sent by DPH for this renewal process until a choice of license 
is made. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
cc: Suzanne Blancaflor, MPH, MS, Chief, Environmental Health Section 
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